
 

Dear Applicant, 
 
I would like to tell you a little about our organisation and family of schools. 
 
Nord Anglia Education is the world’s leading premium international school organisation with 
27 schools in China, Europe, the Middle East, South East Asia and North America. Our 
organisation has been operating premium international schools for over 20 years. Within the 
last three years we have been particularly successful and have doubled our size and seen 
significant growth both within our existing schools and through the acquisition of new 
schools. We are the world’s largest premium schools organisation. Our schools are mostly 
British International Schools and follow the English National Curriculum plus the 
International Baccalaureate Diploma at 16-18, plus, in some locations, A-levels, the French 
Baccalaureate and the Swiss Maturité. 
 
We educate students from early years through to eighteen in through-schools. Our students 
come from a wide mix of backgrounds and cultures and a typical school may have up to 60 
different nationalities represented. Many of our parents are ex-pats working away from their 
home country but we also educate local students.  
 
Currently employing over 3,500 staff and educating c. 22,000 students our schools are seen 
as the premier school in the cities in which we operate and are a very popular choice for 
parents. Each Nord Anglia Education school is unique in character and tailored to meet the 
needs of their specific location, but they are united by the quality of education they offer, the 
efficiency with which they are managed and the excellence of the student experience. We 
position our schools as at the forefront of contemporary educational practice while 
preserving traditional educational values. 
 
Outstanding teaching professionals and our distinctive educational model create exciting 
high performing learning environments. 
 
A Nord Anglia Education student will benefit not only from the richness and expertise within 
their own School environment but also from other Schools across the Nord Anglia Education 
family. 
 
The academic achievement in our Schools is improving year on year across every Key Stage. 
Nord Anglia Education Schools are non-selective yet, on average, our students score four 
points above the global average in their IB diploma, as well as being offered and accepting 
places at the world’s top 30 Universities. These outstanding results come from outstanding 
teaching and learning at all ages from 2 to 18. 
 
Thank you for your interest in our school. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With best wishes 

 
Patrick Horne 
Principal 


